From: Baker, Amy C.

Sent: 8/19/2010 11:41:00 AM

To: Allen, Meredith (/O=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc:

Bcec:

Subject: Re: Data Request related to UOG portion of solar PV program

Perfect, thanks.

Army Baker, Analyst

Renewable Procurement and Resource Planning
California Public Utilities Commission
415.703.1691

amy.baker@cpuc.ca.gov
http://www.cpuc.ca.gov/renewables

From: Allen, Meredith [mailto:MEAe@pge.com]

Sent: Thursday, August 19, 2010 11:36 AM

To: Baker, Amy C.

Subject: RE: Data Request related to UOG portion of solar PV program

Hi Amy,
Attached is the revised response with the MV per site.
Please let me know if you have questions or need further information.

Thanks,
Meredith

From: Baker, Amy C. [mailto:amy.baker@cpuc.ca.gov]

Sent: Thursday, August 19, 2010 8:30 AM

To: Allen, Meredith

Subject: RE: Data Request related to UOG portion of solar PV program

Hi Meredith,

This is very helpful, thank you. Would you mind providing me with the MW sizes for each
of the sites (at the least the non-LCR sites)? That way I can see the ratio of MW in LCR
areas to non-LCR areas. If possible, can you provide this by noon today? If that's not
possible please let me know.

Thanks

SB GT&S 0316932


http://www.cpucxa.gov/renewables
mailto:MEAe@pge.com
mailto:amy.baker@cpuc.ca.gov

Army Baker, Analyst

Renewable Procurement and Resource Planning
California Public Utilities Commission
415.703.1691

amy.baker@cpuc.ca.gov
http://www.cpuc.ca.gov/renewables

From: Allen, Meredith [mailto:MEAe@pge.com]

Sent: Wednesday, August 18, 2010 5:43 PM

To: Baker, Amy C.

Subject: RE: Data Request related to UOG portion of solar PV program

Amy,

Attached is the response to your request.

Please let me know if you have questions or need additional information.

Thanks,
Meredith

From: Baker, Amy C. [mailto:amy.baker@cpuc.ca.gov]

Sent: Friday, August 13, 2010 3:53 PM

To: Allen, Meredith

Subject: Data Request related to UOG portion of solar PV program

Meredith,

As we discussed on the phone, I need some more information on PG&E's purchase options.
I'd like to know how much of the 250 MW PG&E has a purchase option for and where that

land is located, including whether the land is in an LCR area or not.

Do you think you can get this to me on Wednesday next week?

Army Baker, Analyst

Renewable Procurement and Resource Planning
California Public Utilities Commission
415.703.1691

amy.baker@cpuc.ca.gov
http://www.cpuc.ca.gov/renewables
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